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LAST SUBCMTE MTG OCTOBER 4TH

 29 participants 

 Welcomed new TriChair:

Dr Manisha Juthani

Commissioner 

CT Dept of Public Health 

 Roll Call and acknowledged guests in 

attendance 

 Accepted minutes by consensus 



AWARENESS MONTH ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS 

SIGNIFICANCE FOR HEALTH & SAFETY OF WOMEN AND GIRLS 

BREAST CANCER AWARENESS 
DOMESTIC VIOLENCE 

AWARENESS

http://www.ctcadv.org/files/5115/9499/5962/Training_Available_flyer_7.20.pdf

http://www.ctcadv.org/files/5115/9499/5962/Training_Available_flyer_7.20.pdf


PRESENTATION: LEGISLATIVE ADVOCACY
VIN RUSSO – DCF

MARY KATE MASON –DMHAS 

MAGGIE ADAIR --- OEC 

“…this committee has always been active working at causes and practices 
that can promote women and girls and nationally there are a lot of 
concerns for women and girls so it's important that attention is paid to 
policies that need to be pushed forward on a national level. This committee 
is a large group has a lot of powerful voices and we welcome to 
opportunity to use those voices to promote women and girls in an 
individual compacity on behalf of the group.”  MKM

“It's a wonderful opportunity when a state 
agency can collaborate and work with outside 
organizations and push for an initiative. One 
thing about passionate advocacy is that when 
you don't have an answer, be honest and say 
you don't know have the answer and will get 
back when you have it. It builds trust and 
respect.” MA 

“Be trustworthy, your word is 

your biggest asset at the Capital.

1. When you don't know the 

answer

2. Get the answer

3. When you finally get the 

answer, let it be correct

…Being remote we saw more 

participation in the public hearing 

process. Legislators were seeing 

and hearing more testimonies than 

ever before. Which was a beautiful 

thing.” VR



DISCUSSION 

REGARDING ITEMS 

PUT FORTH IN PAST 

SESSIONS THAT HAVE 

NOT GOTTEN PASSED:

❑ Diaper program for infants and 

toddlers through Medicaid

❑ An act concerning period 

product availability for middle 

and high school students 

❑ IPV training mandate for state 

employees within 6 months of 

hire

❑ Proposed DV child/family 

advocates 

❑ The establishment of the Office 

of Gun Violence Prevention 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 CHA will be facilitating a training, in partnership with 

DMHAS & DCF related to CAPTA entitled:

Supporting, Not Reporting: Revisiting CAPTA and Plans of 

Safe Care through Provider Practice and Patient 

Empowerment

Here is the registration link: Register for a Course (school-

network.net)

 CT COVID-19 Vaccine Portal

https://portal.ct.gov/vaccine-

portal/?language=en_US

*Reminded subcommittee member agencies of the 

importance of disseminating accurate information from 

reliable, credible COVID 19 vaccination sources 

Next virtual

Health and Safety 

Subcommittee mtg :

Dec 6, 2021

10am-noon

https://www.school-network.net/Courses/Register/22563
https://portal.ct.gov/vaccine-portal/?language=en_US

